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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0843   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: July 1, 2014 
  
TITLE: Motion - Commission letter of Support for American Land Ventures and 

           Granvil Tracy 

Recommendation  
It is recommended that the City of Fort Lauderdale offer its support to American Land 
Ventures and its principal, Granvil Tracy.   
 
Background 
American Land Ventures has requested a letter of support from the City of Fort 
Lauderdale on behalf of Granvil Tracy for his successful development of the three 
phases of New River Village.  Phase One was a groundbreaking project for the City of 
Fort Lauderdale and was instrumental in the development of other projects along the 

New River and in Downtown Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Upon Commission approval, the Mayor will sign and send the letter of support. The 
letter will be used by American Land when it is in competitive situations for multifamily 
projects throughout Florida. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 
 
Strategic Connections:  
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are United. 
 
Attachments: EX 1- Email from Thomas P. Angelo requesting Commission letter of  

Support for American Land Ventures/Granvil Tracy 
   EX 2- Sample letter of support to American Land Ventures/Granvil Tracy 
 

 
Prepared by: Katerina Skoundridakis  
 
Department Director: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
  


